

Denver DeCOMp 2017

Planning Meeting

meeting date = 07/26/2017

Attendees:

Joy(2h27m), So Rachel(27m), Calamity Meg(20h27m), Nolan(6h27m), Tara(3h27m), Jerry(30h27m), Michelle(0h27m), Marcus(2h27m), Matt(1h27m), Mark(0h27m), Patrick(0h27m), Nicco(3h27m), Craig(4h27m)

! NOTES

- ! A motion for approval of previous meetings' notes is passed

Topics:

LEAD POSITIONS

- ! Greeters Lead & Visuals Lead are open
 - o Noodel wants Greeters Lead (Marcus will confirm)
 - o Visuals Lead is open

LNT

- ! Lead is asking for confirmation of Requirements by Venue for BYO cup in reference to Volunteer Gifting of metal clip-cup w/ lids
- ! Aluminum clip-cup with screen print = \$2.15 (cup) & \$0.80 (screen); \$2.95 ea.
- ! topic was tabled until Venue Liaison & Gifting Leads can provide information

OPERATIONS

- ! No Walnut closure will be permitted; waiting to hear @ 35th St
- ! w/o 35th St closure, footprint will resemble CBE
- ! Noise violations/crowd & ambient noise is a concern

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION PARTY (VAP)

- ! Nolan (Shhh) has claimed that this "Work Party" needs better, more consistent food
- ! Nolan is VAP Lead; asks attendees about Italian & that is deflected back to him with dietary restrictions as a caveat

FOOD & BEV (outside during Event)

- ! A question about Food Trucks relative to Event Footprint was discussed
- ! Previously managed easily with a street closure

COMMUNICATIONS

- ! Facebook Event page is active and encouraged to be shared

ACTION:

- ! Pleaser Scheduling needs to be sent to Japangela

ADJOURN @ 20:10

Next Meeting 08/03/2017